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LOOKING AHEAD… 
 

Thursday, October 18 - 2nd grades to Capital City Farmer 
Market  
 

Friday, October 19 - 4th Grades to the Old Barrack 
Museum 
 

 

Friday, November 2nd – 4th Grade to NJ Supreme Court 
 

Thursday, October 25- ICST Trustees Meeting 5:30p.m 

 
Friday, October 26 – Dress Down day - $1.00 & 
celebration for month 2:00pm – Please coordinate with 
your child(s) teacher if you want to send food or a treat 
on this day. 
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OCTOBER 17, 2018 

NEWSLETTER  
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THIRD GRADE NEWS 

PICTURE DAY IS THURSDAY 
OCTOBER 25TH  

 

ORDER FORMS ARE BEING SENT HOME TODAY 

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO: 

1. SELECT THE PACKET & BACKGROUND CODE 

THAT YOU WANT TO BUY  

2. WRITE YOUR CHILD’S NAME ON THE 

ORDER FORM  

3. SEND ORDER FORM WITH YOUR CHILD ON 

THURSDAY WITH PAYMENT 
 

EXACT PAYMENT IS REQUIRED  

 PHOTOGRAPHER WILL NOT MAKE CHANGE.  

CASH, MONEY ORDER OR 

 CHECK PAYABLE TO: LIFETOUCH  
 

***Students must wear their gym school 

uniforms!*** 

 
 
 

 
 

 

“Corner of Thought” 

 

“Taking pictures is savoring life intensely, every 

hundredth of a second.”  

~ Marc Riboud 
 

 

 

 

We are busy in 3rd grade! We are learning about 
different types of land forms and bodies of 

water. Next, we will study which of these land 
forms and bodies of water are in the United 
States. We are also learning how to read a 

compass and use a GPS. Students will design a 
treasure hunt for their classmates using 

directions. 

Starting next week, we will be learning about 
the Solar System in Science. In Math, we have 
started working on multiplication. In writing, 
we are learning about narrative writing and in 

reading, we are discussing sequencing. 

We are always trying to do activities that relate 
to real life. So, on the last Wednesday of each 

month, we will set up a classroom store where 
students can buy things using school money 

that they are earning. In this way, students will 
learn to add and subtract money and make 

change. 

Everyone is working really hard in 3rd grade. 
All the students love to learn and they are very 

motivated. 

Mrs. Sridhara 

 
Available at the main office 

for $1.00 each.  
 

http://www.internationalcs.org/
http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/580637.Marc_Riboud

